
Class News 
Week of September 10, 2018 

 READ 

EVERYNIGHT 

FOR 20-30 

MINUTES 

 SCHOOL BEINGS 

PROMPTLY AT 

8:15 AM 

 PLEASE BRING A 

HEALTHLY 

SNACK FOR 

SNACK TIME 

REMINDERS 

Mrs. Reema’s 3rd & 4th grade  
 

Monday:  We started the week of to a great start with lots 

of refreshed brains ready and eager to learn. Each student 

received a school planner to better organize themselves in 

school. Thanks to Mrs. Awad ‘s generous donation of the 

planners. 

Tuesday:  Students earned extra recess time because of 

their exceptional behavior during the day. We also read a book 

called “The Book Report.” It taught us a very valuable lesson 

about how sometimes we might not like something but when 

we give it a chance; we might change our minds because we 

realize we actually do enjoy it.   

Wednesday: Students continued to sharpen our skills in our 

math facts. Each student had a chance to try to bet his or her 

own record.  

Thursday:  Students learned all the different ways math is 

incorporated in our lives and it turns out math is 

EVERYWHERE….from counting our pencils, to checking what 

time lunch is, to finding our way back home on a map.   

Friday:  All praise to Allah (swt). This week’s weather has been 

extremely pleasant, making it a wonderful atmosphere for 

learning and growing together.  

 

Next week…we will start reading, Charlie and the Chocolate Factory by Roald 

Dahl, illustrated by Quentin Blake. Please have one for your child by 

Wednesday, September 19, 2018. You could check one out at your local 

library. 


